
 

The students from the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences joined to present the 
research article for the 3rd National Undergraduate Conference on Humanities and 
Social Sciences. 

Asst.  Prof.  Dr.  Nipon Sasithornsaowapa, Dean of the Faculty of Humanities and Social 
Sciences and Thai Programs congratulations to Ms. Natthaphorn Phonpreuksa, the 3rd year 
student from the Thai Programs, Department of Humanities, the Faculty of Humanities and 
Social Sciences, who present the research article. The advisor for this research article is Ms. 
Krittika  Phonkoet, for the topic “ Speech acts in the song about the Victims and the 
Rescuers from Tham Luang Nang Non.”  The 3rd National Undergraduate Conference on 
Humanities and Social Sciences “ Languages Social and People in Digital Era (4.0) ,”  which 
held on April 19th, 2019 at Raphiphan Conference Room, the Faculty of Liberal Arts, Prince 
of Songkla University. 

 


